Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

July 6, 2020

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis

The meeting opened at 6:30 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Selectmen reviewed and signed and/or initialed the following:
Warrants
- Payroll
- Invoices

Selectmen discussed when the School Budget would be voted on and when they would receive information

needed to prepare the tax bills and send them out. They have not decided on a date yet, once they have more
information from the meeting, they will be able to move forward with process.

Adjournment: Deb made the motion; Marc seconded the motion was accepted and meeting adjourned.



